
5,000 WATTS 1390 ON YOUR DIAL 

GET RESULTS QUICK WITN 

VQIC 
2306 FOURTH STREET 

MERIDIAN, MISS. 

March 9, 1959 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Geary: 

Thanks a million for your repot on the reception of WQIC on the morning 
of March 2, 1959: 

It's really a pleasure to hear from you folks way up there in the north 
country... We make our frequency checks at 1:30am CST, the first Monday 

in each month. We have a Gates BC5P Transmitter with a 170' tower. 

If you have a chance to tune in on April 6, We would appreciate hearing 
from you again. 

Thanks once again for your report.... 

Sincerely, 

Lloyd Royal, Jr. 
WQIC RADIO 


